
June 25, 2020 

Juliet Jackson, Director, Culture and Inclusion, Region of Peel 
Raj Chopra, Region of Peel and Chair, Regional Accessibility Advisory Committee 
Teresa Olsen, Deputy Clerk, Administrative Services and Elections 

Re: Accessible Parking Space Identification - Dynamic Symbol of Access 

The following recommendation of the Accessibility Advisory Committee meeting 
of March 10, 2020 was approved by Council on May 13, 2020: 

AAC003-2020 1. That the delegation by Juliet Jackson, Director, Culture and Inclusion, 
Region of Peel, and Raj Chopra, Region of Peel & Chair, Regional 
Accessibility Advisory Committee, to the Accessibility Advisory 
Committee meeting of March 10, 2020, re: Dynamic Symbol of 
Access be received; and,  

2. That the report to the Accessibility Advisory Committee meeting of March
10, 2020, re: Accessible Parking Space Identification – Dynamic
Symbol of Access be received;

3. That the original International Symbol of Access, as set out in Schedule
XXXIX of Traffic By-law 93-93, be confirmed as the sole symbol to be
used to indicate accessible parking, barrier-free facilities and amenities
for all properties in the City Brampton until provincial legislation provides
otherwise; and

4. That the City allow the use of the Dynamic Symbol of Access on one or
more Region of Peel properties in Brampton.

Yours truly 

Chandra Urquhart 

Chandra Urquhart  
Legislative Coordinator, City Clerk’s Office 
chandra.urquhart@brampton.ca 
(SC-6.1) 

cc: P. Bryson, Supervisor, Enforcement and By-law Services
R. Maiss, Accessible Enforcement Officer
S. Goswami, Accessibility Coordinator
S. Ingham, Access, Inclusion and Diversity Clerk
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